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The Board members want to thank everyone for making the Saxony Social Event a 

great success!  We had a huge turnout with families and friends, so everyone had a 
good visit with their neighbors, plus we got to enjoy all the wonderful food that 

everyone brought.  Thank you!  This also gave residents a chance to get acquainted 
with our property manager, Dave Littler.  So, until next year….. 
 

Most of you had the occasion to meet our newest Saxony homeowners, Roger and 
Pat Orban (9559).  What an introduction!  We are glad to have you as new 

neighbors. 
 
SAVE THE DATE:  The Saxony Annual Meeting has been scheduled for Wednesday, 

November 20, 2013 @ 7:00 PM (please note the new time), in the Paul Manion 
Meeting Room at the Castlewood Library, 6739 S. Uinta Street, Centennial, CO 

80112.  The regular meeting packet and confirmation of this information will be 
sent to you in the mail prior to the meeting.  Please plan to attend as owner input 

and awareness are critical to the success of our HOA. 
 
Fine tuning of the new irrigation system continues and some dry or stressed areas 

are still to be found.  Denver Water did lift a portion of the water restrictions, but 
homeowners associations are still held to a policy of reducing overall usage.  For 

that reason, we have had to cut back on our watering.  And please remember that 
August is a hot, dry month and some grass goes dormant at this stage.  This does 
not mean the grass is dead. 

 
The next Board Meeting will be held Wednesday, August 28 @ 2:00 PM at Craig 

Holland’s house (9599).  You can access all Saxony information at our web site: 
 
    http://www.peaktopeakmgt.com/pages/associations/saxony/index.html 

 
 

Your Saxony Board, 
 
Craig, Al and Maria 
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